CROSS COUNTRY.

The school cross country for the students in Prep to Year 3 will be held on Wednesday May 25, in the Graceville Memorial
Park..

The children from Prep to Year 2 will run in a cross country event over 500m. The children in Year 3 participate in a 1km
cross country event. The approximate times for each event are listed below. Please note these times are approximates
and are to be used as a guide only, the event could be several minutes earlier or later depending on the organisation on
the day.

When competing please ensure the children have appropriate footwear and clothing for this event.

TIMETABLE

9.15am Year 3 boys event
9.30am Year 3 girls event
9.45am Prep boys event
9.55am Prep girls event
10.05am Year 1 boys event
10.15am Year 1 girls event
10.25am Year 2 boys event

10.30am Year 2 girls event

For the efficient running of the cross country event we would request that parents please stay behind the white picket
fence that surrounds the cricket field of Graceville Memorial Park. Please also avoid gathering around the finish line of the
event in large groups.

Children will not be permitted to visit parents and will be required to remain seated in the grandstand in their class.
Likewise we unfortunately cannot allow parents to visit children and to please keep a reasonable distance from the stand
that the children will be watching from.

Thanking you,
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Wayne Daunt

P.E. Teacher



